
RSVP online at 

GLACUSBC.com 

by JULY 27

Saturday
August 3, 2024

12pm – 2pm

WINNETKA BOWL
20122 Vanowen St. 
Winnetka, CA 91306 

(818) 340-5190

2024-25 WINTER PACKETS WILL BE DISTRIBUTED.
USBC certification training, awards, league rules and 

Tournament opportunities will be discussed.

All GLAC Adult League Secretaries are invited to attend.
Lunch will be provided. Meeting will be held in the banquet room at the 

Best Western Hotel next door to Winnetka Bowl. 

This meeting will also be held at Cal Bowl on Sunday, August 4 if you cannot  
attend this location. Space is limited so Secretaries may attend only one location.


